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DIVISION ADVISORY
No. 0! , S. 2016
To: School Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schoois

From:  Officer-in-Charge, Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Date: January 7, 2016

Subject: Applications for AY 2017 — 2018 Fulbright Graduate Student Program

1. Attached is the letter of Dr. Esmeralda S. Cunanan, Executive Director of the
Philippine - American Educational Foundation, announcing the applications for
AY 2017 — 2018 Fulbright Graduate Student Program.

2. Applications will be accepted from December 14, 2015 until March 28, 2016.
3. For further information, applicants can check and download application forms and

competition materials at the PAEF website: www.fulbright.org.ph or visit the
Facebook page www.facebook.com/philipines.fulbrightcommission.

4. Wide dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

LEILANQ:NANAN, CESO VI

Officer-in-Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
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Mr. Rizalino Jose T. Rosales | Eersive Ay
Regional Director i B e S
Department of Education - Region III L < E /9/ /1_/ ;
Maimpis, City of San Fernando i !
Pampanga

Dear Mr. Rosales:

The Philippine-American Educational Foundation (PAEF, also referred to as the Fulbright
Commission in the Philippines) is pleased to announce the start of the competition for the U.S.
Academic Year 2017-2018 Fulbright Graduate Student Program beginning December 14, 2015.
Qualified applicants can apply for graduate degree studies (i.e., master’s, Ph.D.) or non-degree
studies (i.e., doctoral dissertation research) in the United States. We request for your assistance
in disseminating the information and in recruiting applicants for the Fulbright Graduate Student
Program. Applications for these grants will be received by PAEF until March 28, 2016.

Fulbright grants have been awarded since 1948 to nearly 3,000 Filipinos. The purpose of the
Fulbright Program is to enable deserving Filipinos to pursue their fields of study in the United
States and develop leaders in their fields of specialization and to contribute to fostering mutual
understanding between the people of the United States and the Philippines. Today, Fulbright
alumni occupy prominent positions in the government and the private sector.

We have enclosed the Fulbright application form and a poster about the Fulbright competition.
Please encourage applicants to submit their completed applications soonest or by the deadline
date of March 28, 2016. Additional competition materials may be obtained directly from the
PAEF office and can be downloaded from the PAEF website www.fulbright.org.ph. Interested
applicants can check our website to download the required form. They can also like us on
Facebook at www.facebook.com/philippines.fulbrichtcommission where announcements and
other relevant information are posted regularly. The enclosed application form may be
photocopied.

We look forward to your participation this year. Thank you.

Sincerely,

, A
("
,

Dr. Espieralda S. Cunanan
Execyfive Director

Enclosures.

10/F Ayaia Life/FGU Center-Makati

6811 Ayala Avenue, 1226 Makati City

PHILIPPINES

Tel. Nos. : (632) 812-0919; (632) 812-0945
(632) 812-5890

Fax No. : (632) 812-0822

Email : fulbright@fulbright.org.ph

Website : www fulbright,org.ph



